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Thursday 4th November 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 

 

As part of our science topic: ‘Animals including humans’, ZooLab will be coming into school to 

lead an animal handling workshop for the Year 1 children. The workshop will take place on 

Monday 12th December 2022, during the school day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re going to use our senses to meet our animal friends (except taste, please do not taste the 
animals! (yuck!)) and find out how they use their senses too. How do they look, sound, smell 
and what they feel like? 
 
We do not yet know which animals will be arriving on the day. However, if your child has an 
allergy towards any specific animals, please let the office know as soon as possible. 
 

In order for this workshop to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per 

child via MyEd. Please pay by Friday 2nd December 2022. As mentioned in my previous 

newsletter, there is an option to ‘round’ up your contribution to support any families who are 

finding it difficult to meet the cost. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The Year 1 Team 
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